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           17th October 2023 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  
 
We would like to take Year 2 on a trip to Ford Green Hall on Thursday 9th November 2023. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £9.00 
 
The trip is available online for your consent, and payment.  If you do not consent to this trip please call 
the office to advise. 
 
Children need to come into school as normal (by 8.40am), in correct school uniform, we will be leaving 
school at 9.00am and returning to school in time for the end of day. 
 
Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the day.  If you would like a school packed lunch please 
indicate this when giving consent via Scopay, Those in receipt of Free school meals and Universal free 
meals (Reception/Year 1/Year2) are entitled to a free packed lunch. 
 
Consent and packed lunch orders need to be confirmed by 26th October 2023 so we can order meals. 
 
Any questions please speak to myself or Mrs Walklet in the office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Smith 
Year 2 
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